

## **MEN'S LOCKER ROOM CLEAN UP**

Dear Members,

Following recent comments received by the board regarding the state of the men's locker room a review has been conducted which has identified an OH&S issue with items that are being stored above the lockers. These items include buggies which have the potential to cause serious injuries to members when trying to access their respective locker.

Given this issue the board has ordered that the items which have been placed above lockers be removed by no later than **Sunday 25 June 2017**. This has been extended by one week.

It would be greatly appreciated if any member storing items above their locker can arrange removal of the items by this date.

Please note that any items not removed will be removed so by the club accordingly. If there are any members interested in obtaining a locker to store additional items please contact the office.

BY ORDER OF THE BOARD